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Members of the Plan Commission
Village of Oak Park

July 21, 2023

RE: Village Impact Review

Dear Members of the Plan Commission:

I have reviewed the proposed planned development application to be located at 201 North Scoville
Street by School District 200 as presented by Greg Johnson, Superintendent and Alyson Sternquist,
Architect. Pursuant to my review on Wednesday, July 19, 2023, | have determined that the
development proposal will not have a negative impact on the Police Department.

Sincerely,

e

Dave4acobson,
Deputy Police Chief, Village of Oak Park



